
 

 

 

Year 6 

Week starting: 13th July 

 

Hi Year Six,  

 

Having spoken to lots of parents, we realise that lots of families are having to juggle their 

time at home.  

To help children to prioritise their learning, we have listed below the most important pieces 

of learning for you to focus on for this week. 

Please do not worry if you do not get through all of the home learning we are putting up. Each 

family has a different set of circumstances, with some having more time to home school than 

others.  

We hope that this helps you organise and plan your child’s learning more easily. 

 

1) Read – continue to read your own book. You can also use the reading on Purple Mash.  

2) Write – write a persuasive advert for your gadget as explained in the weekly powerpoints. 

It would be great if this could be uploaded to purple mash. Then perform the advert. This 

could also be uploaded.   

3) Maths – complete the lessons on area and volume. These are the most important. The 

lessons on Thursday and Friday are lessons covering the work we have done this year.  

 

So that the teachers and can see the wonderful work that your child is doing, please can you 

upload 1 piece of literacy to Purple Mash (see instruction sheet)  each week and any other 

piece of learning that you child might be particularly proud of. 

 

Many thanks 

 

 

 


